

"A Harbor of Hope in a Chaotic World"

October 1, 2017

Welcome to Denver United Methodist Church!

We are so glad that you are worshipping with us todayl
Please let us know you're here by filling out an attendance
registration card, located at the end of the pews.
If you are visiting with us today, we're delighted that you are herel
Please stop by our Welcome Center, located in the Sanctuary
narthex, to get connected.

Coming up this week...

For a full listing of calendar events, visit our website at http://www.denverumc.org/calendar.

Sunday, October 1st

9:00 a.m. Bazaar Quilt ticket sale - Mission Center 4:00 p.m. Henderson Settlement meeting - CORC

6:00 p.m. Youth - FLC Gym

Monday, October 2nd

9:00 a.m. Ladies Sewing group - CORC

10:30 a.m. Helping Hand meeting - FLC 204

1:00 p.m. JOY Book Club - FLC 204

2:00 p.m. Staff planning meeting - CORC

6:30 p.m. Card night - Welcome Center

6:30 p.m. Monday evening Men's group - FLC 204

Tuesday, October 3rd

10:00 a.m. Staff meeting - WAB 101

10:30 a.m. Chicken Pickin' - FLC Kitchen

6:30 p.m. That the world may know Bible study - FLC 204

Wednesday, October 4th

9:00 a.m. LKN Piecemakers - CORC

10:00 a.m. Wednesday morning Women's Bible study - Sanctuary

6:00 p.m. Table Talk - Family Life Center

6:45 p.m. Children's Christmas play practice - CORC

6:45 p.m. Choir practice - Sanctuary

6:45 p.m. Life Groups - Campus Wide

7:30 p.m. Praise Band rehearsal - FLC Gym

Thursday, October 5th

9:00 a.m. Prayer Team - WAB 101

11:00 a.m. First Thursday Lunch - FLC Gym

1:00 p.m. JOY Board meeting - FLC 204

6:30 p.m. GriefShare support group - WAB 101

6:45 p.m. Sisters in prayer Bible study - FLC 204

Friday, October 6th

6:30 a.m. Friday Men's group - WAB 101

7:00 a.m. Friday Men's group - Stacy's

10:00 a.m. Friday morning women's Bible study - FLC 204



Congregational News and Announcements

Fall Bazaar

The quilt donated to the Fall Bazaar is on display in the Mission Center **today**, as well as in the Family Life Center after the 9:30 a.m. service. Tickets are \$2 each or 3/\$5 donation. Quilt will be presented at the bazaar on November 4th.

Weekly Budget Update

Received as of 9/26/17 = \$792,460Needed by 12/31/17 = \$1,059,848

JOY (Just Older Youth) Book Club

The JOY Book Club will meet on **October 2nd** at 1:00 p.m. in FLC 204 to review the book "The Harbinger" by Jonathan Cahn. This group is open to anyone in the church.

Join us for dinner on Wednesdays

Wednesday, October 4th at 6:00 p.m.

Menu: Ham, mac n cheese, slaw, grapes, rolls and PB&J for the kids and kids at heart!

Cost: \$4 per person/\$15 MAX per family/ Children under 4 - FREE

This is a community meal. It's open to EVERYONE. Bring a friend with you!

JOY (Just Older Youth) Monthly Meeting

Our Director of Study Ministry, Mike Sciascia, will be sharing a special message as well as slides at the JOY meeting on Thursday, October 12th at 11:00 a.m. in the CORC. Join us and hear how, "God revealed to Mike his own spiritual poverty and exposed an idol in his heart" while on mission in Belize. The Snack Committee will provide light refreshments.

MOPS/MOMSnext

Calling all MOMS! MOPS and MOMSnext is inviting you to join us for our October Meeting! NEW LOCATION: Family Life Center. We are looking for new moms, mentor moms, and childcare volunteers. Our nighttime meeting is **October 9th** at 6:30 p.m. and our daytime meeting is **October 10th** at 9:00 a.m. For more information contact Jamie Sidler at 704-914-6673 or jsidler07@hotmail.com.

October is Pastor Appreciation Month!

Clergy appreciation by a congregation is a demonstration of gratitude to God for our pastors. We invite you to express your personal gratitude for these shepherds of our church family through spoken words of thanks, notes or tokens of appreciation. Take time this month to show our leaders of Denver UMC how grateful we are for all they do!

Old Sanctuary Renovations

Renovations are under way in the Old Sanctuary! During the construction phase, all events and ministries that use this space will be housed in other areas on campus. This includes the Upper Room Sunday School, which will combine with New Horizons Sunday School during this time frame.

A message from the DUMC Endowment Committee

A gift to DUMC is a testimony to the faith and confidence you have in the ministry of the church. A bequest or estate gift is a testimony to your faith in the future.